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 Hello,    I am in support for more funds to be appropriated for State police to enforce and
protect wildlife  and wildlife habitat from poachers.  

On another note I am  absolutely against any ODFW funds to be used to  trap scapegoat and
kill sea lions on a Superfund site under the fictitious guise of protecting toxic fish in a
Superfund site.  

In addition why is this not a public hearing -- ODFW is NOT meeting their mission statement
and nor are they protecting wildlife that are not sold off for mere sport killings--- so  de-fund 
this corrupt administration and increase funding for enforcement!!!!!

Moreover ODFW just went to electronic licensing so there are many opportunities for humans
now to hack this system --- to increase poaching and  with no enforcement worries -- and
currently this electronic system removes biologists from the field.

In closing,  Rob Davis an investigative journalist with the Oregonian has written a four part
expose on how lobby money dictates to ODFW not sound science --ODFW administrators 
continue to break the laws of the ecology and for dirty money they throw the marbled murrelet
and all other wildlife under the corporate sport killing bus.  ( please see Rob Davis's expose in
the attachment )

https://projects.oregonlive.com/polluted-by-money/

Hope this is helpful

Ninette Jones
Portland, Oregon 97217 
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